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To Whom it may concern, 

I deeply disagree with this bill.
This bill is gives powers to goverment that government should not have. we cannot always
gurantee in our democracy that the goverment of the day will have the freedom of its
citizens as its top priority, therefore it is always important to restrict goverment powers so
that future goverments that could be fascist are not able to completely hijack our country!

Please do not pass this bill.

regards Phoebe Torzillo

-- 
phoebe




